

International Brotherhood of Magicians RING NO. SIX

Delaware Valley Conjurers Club



NOVEMBER 1984

NOVEMBER MEETING THIS MONDAY, NOVEMBER 12

Aha! You thought that the political season was over! Not a chance! The <u>real</u> political season has just begun. That's right, the nominations for leadership positions in Ring #6! Our main business will be nominations for officers for 1985. This will be our first full year as an IBM affiliate. Elections will be held in December.

The meeting begins at 7:30 at the beautiful Fireside Restaurant in suburban Spring-field. After the business meeting, magic will consist of favorite sleights, so bring your favorite coin, card, rope, or other effect to share with the club. If you've had trouble with an effect, or are looking for hints on new trick, bring them in.

OCTOBER MEETING A HUGE SUCCESS

George Hample did not disappoint with his two hour lecture last month. I don't think that he could possibly have squeezed any more magic into his lecture. It was all very simple, clever, and unable stuff. Lecture notes sold very well, as did a really clever wand to produce coins from the air. I'm sure that his table idea will be seen all over Delaware County soon. It consisted of a modified suitcase (a real suitcase) combined with a stand and skirt. Another simple, practical idea. It is very quick to set up and break down after a show.

BOB LITTLE PRESENTS A SUPER SHOW ON SUPER SUNDAY

The neat thing about Bob Little's Super Sundays is that you never know which part will be the best. Sometimes you get a "steal" at the auction, or sometimes great ideas at one of the lectures or dealer demos. Frank Olkowski reports that this Fall the evening show was one of the best. The M.C. kept things going smoothly and the acts were in general superb. The October 21 show was again held at the Fiesta Motor Lodge.

FRANUS TO PRESENT TROPHIES FOR MAGICIAN OF THE YEAR

At the November meeting, president Frank (FRANUS) Olkowski will present the winner in both Stage and Close Up categories in the club's September contest. George Spence walked off with both honors. Congratulations, George! Make sure that you're with us this month!

SUPER SUNDAY IN UPPER DARBY?

The club has gotten a very interesting proposal from the Township Department of Recreation. Be at Monday's meeting for details. It could be profitable for the club and individual members.

